

In English, the children have been using the Mighty Writer to write sentences. There are sentence starters, pictures and symbols to base the sentences upon. The star is an adjective and the swirl is a verb. We have also been doing reading comprehension activities. There is a passage about Polar Animals and six questions to accompany it. 

In Maths, we have been counting on within 20 using a number line. The children have also been focusing on single digit numbers and showing their understanding of how they can create that number. There is an example with the homework before the task. We have also continued to focus upon forming digits correctly.
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My child’s response to the tasks.








